
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back! 
We hope you have had a lovely Christmas holiday and are ready for the New Year. We 

have got a really exciting year ahead! We start by welcoming some new children and their 
families to our Comberton Nursery class. 

 

Polite reminder: Please make sure your child has a pair of named wellington boots in 

Nursery particularly with the rainy weather at the moment. Also, we ask that your child 

has a bag of spare clothes so if they get wet or have an accident we can change them. If 

we do have to send your child home in our spare clothes, please do send them 

back to Nursery with your child. We are always grateful for spare socks / tights if you 

are planning to get rid of any.  
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Once Upon a Time! 
  

This term we will be learning about different traditional fairy tales such as Little Red Riding 
Hood and The Three Little Pigs. If your child has a particular favourite fairy tale and they 

would like to bring in a book, we would love to see it! 
 
We will continue to display our weekly plans including our concept and nursery rhymes of 
the week on the noticeboard and on the website for you to see what the children will be 
learning in the week ahead. As always, it would be really nice for you to complete the 

concept challenges and upload some photos onto Seesaw.  
 

Additionally, if you have any exciting days out or holidays or any extra-curricular clubs 
that they attend, we would love to see these on Seesaw too, so the children can share with 

their friends any achievements they have had or any exciting times! 

Library Books 
We do have a Library Book Scheme within Nursery so if you would like your child to have 
a book, please ensure your child has a book bag which can be purchased from the office. 
These will need to be in Nursery by Wednesday and the children will receive a new book 
on a Friday. Please be aware if books are lost or damaged then we will ask for monies to 

replace them.  


